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PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 

For His Healing Presence. 

 

For His Protection on the 

Children. 

 

For His Providence in the 

Home. 

 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 
 

For Sneha and Manoj. 

 

For  Teresa’s marriage  

proposal  

 

For Alex’s admission  into 

University. 

 

For Healing for Mohan’s 

back. 

MIZPAH HOME 

 

53A/1, Kandal Road, Post Box 

No.77, Ootacamund - 643 001  

The Nilgiris, Tamilnadu, India. 

Tel : +91 423 2447362 

Mobile : + 91 9443359221 

Email : mizpahhome@gmail.com 

 

MIZPAH is a registered Charitable 

Trust, recognized by the Director-

ate of Social Welfare, Department 

of Tamilnadu Government and 

also approved by the Government 

of India Ministry of Home Affairs. 

 

http://www.charitygiving.co.uk/

donate/mizpahome/ 

Our dear friends, 

Loving greetings from Mizpah Home! 

 

“In everything to give thanks...” is not the easiest rule to live by. Yet, who better than 

Paul to lay down such a challenge? At Mizpah, we too have had our taste of the bitter-

sweet challenge this command brings. 

 

Every Sunday afternoon Sneha and Manoj were 

sure to get a phone-call from home. A constant 

question Sneha had for both her parents was 

“How is your health? What’s the latest thing the 

doctor said?” Both parents are terminally ill. 

However, this Sunday only Mum came to the 

phone, “Pray for your father children, he isn’t 

well today” she said through her tears.  

On Monday, both children were called back from 

school mid-way through the morning session. 

Their father had died and they were to go back to 

their village (in the state of Andhra Pradesh) for once last glimpse of him. Their mother 

had asked for her children to be near her for her comfort. 

 

Yes, we thank the Lord for hard days that come by to make us strong. Our work and 

lives are often put into perspective by the trials we face. “I know my Redeemer lives...” 

is now a sacred chant from the heart. 

 

Yet all is not gloom and sorrow. Mid-term holidays have given some of our children the 

chance to visit home, while others have had fun things to do. Friends have visited and 

evening outings have been accompanied by much fun and learning. 

 

The children have put together an 

interesting programme on Global 

Warming for All India Radio. We 

are grateful for all the help and  

encouragement we received from 

Michael and Carys Davies.  

The children were enthusiastic,  

offering their full cooperation in 

learning their special parts. It was 

a joyous learning experience for 

all those who had the opportunity 

to get involved. 
 

Friends, we value your prayers for us. We know that the prayers of saints will rise as 

long as Jesus lives. Forever! 

God bless and encourage you in the trying times of this life to be an overcomer in Him. 

 

With love and prayers. 

 

 


